
1

Spencer Hickman

From: David Takaki
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 12:33 PM
To: Spencer Hickman
Cc: Hussein Al Zubaidi
Subject: RE: December and January DRC

I will be out of town form January 10 – 26. Please let Hussein know closer to the date / send the meeƟng invite for him 
please. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David Takaki 
Site Review Project Manager  
Pima County Development Services Dep 
520-724-9556 
 
 
 

From: Spencer Hickman <Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov>  
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 12:24 PM 
To: Barbara Becker <bbecker@uta.edu>; Bill Yarnell <billyarnell@cox.net>; Caryl Clement 
<caryl@cjclementdesign.com>; Chris Poirier <Chris.Poirier@pima.gov>; David Takaki <David.Takaki@pima.gov>; Evan 
Eglin <evane@eglinbresler.com>; Jonathan Crowe <Jonathan.Crowe@pima.gov>; Mark Holden 
<Mark.Holden@pima.gov>; Patricia Gilbert <Patricia.Gilbert@pima.gov>; Paul Wheeler <wheeler.p26@gmail.com>; 
Thomas Drzazgowski <Thomas.Drzazgowski@pima.gov> 
Subject: December and January DRC 
 
Hello DRC Members, 
 
We are not going to be meeƟng in December for DRC. The date was scheduled for the 21st, and that is a really bad date 
to try and get availability from both the public, applicants, and the DRC members (I think Chris Poirier already menƟoned 
he would be unavailable). We also have a couple of cases out there, but I don’t think either is really ready to be going on 
this hearing date anyways. I will keep everyone updated on if we can take anything to DRC in January. Also, please let 
me know what your availability looks like for the January 18 hearing (remember to please not reply all to this email). 
 
Thanks and happy holidays, 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 


